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8a Quiet Mass
10a Solemn Mass
12p Latin Mass in EF
6p Sung Mass

Saturday
5p Anticipated Mass

7p Spanish Mass

‘Weekday Masses
M, T,R,Fra
‘Wednesday 8.30a
M-F 2N EF Mass
Saturday 8a EF Mass

confessions
‘Wednesday 5-6p

Saturday 3.30-4.30p
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PRINOEPEACE

Catholic Church & School
1209 Brushy Creek Road
Taylors, SC 29687

www.princeofpeacetaylors.net

6 november 2016
thirty -second sunday in ordinary time (OF year C)
resumed fifth sunday after epiphany (EF)

Several years ago, Prince of Peace was the beneficiary of several large donations. We have
used those donations for a number of purposes. They have helped fund projects of Phase I of
the Master Plan. They have also allowed us to pay off the debt on the church, purchase the 8
acres of land next to the parish which had come due, provide space for our St Vincent de Paul
Chapter, help pay for the modular building, demolish the old rectory and to contribute to
part of the building of the first phase of the new school. We have been able to accomplish an
incredible number of things with the money provided by incredibly generous souls who made
large donations or left Prince of Peace substantial amounts of money in their wills, because
they believed in our parish and what we could accomplish.

While all of those projects were going on, however, some significant maintenance projects —
mainly involving roofs and HVAC — came barreling down on us that we absolutely had to
address. Because of these necessary expenses, the generous funds which we had a few years
ago are now quite depleted.

To finish the school building and pay for it, we have asked the diocese for a small bridge loan
so that we do not allow our reserves to drop below $200,000. Funds from the POP Art party
will help us to pay that off as quickly as we can. This means that, of the projects included in
Part I of our Master Plan, we will not begin construction of a new parish administration
building this fiscal year.

We would like for you to consider how Prince of Peace figures in your last will and testament,
and how significant donations can make an incredible impact on our future. We have been
able to do a lot of capital projects without asking for contributions from the parish. Howev-
er, the depletion of these donations means that we are now left with merely our reserve and
the donations that come from the offertory each week.

When we were paying off the debt on the church, many people switched their giving from
weekly offertory to debt reduction, instead of giving twice. Because of that, much mainte-
nance was deferred which came home to roost in the last two years, and programming, minis-
tries and staff were reduced to the bare minimum. Now is the time to reassess our steward-
ship. In the bulletin each week, we post as our goal $25,000 a week. That is a goal that
would allow us to do much of what we think a parish of this size needs to do to function well.
We are far below that goal most of that time. That requires careful attention to expenses,
but what it also means is that if we continue to go below our goal much of what some people
have come to think of as the services common to our parish will have to be eliminated or
drastically reduced.

I would like to ask all of you who call Prince of Peace your spiritual home to ask how you are
giving your ten percent, your tithe, and how your parish fits into it. If you have specific ques-
tions about what our operations look like and why money is spent as it is, please do not make
assumptions or listen to scurrilous gossip. Ask. Chris Bourne is in the office during the week
and will be glad to answer questions and help you see the great value your continued support

brings our parish.

| God loves a cheerful giver, and when we give sacrificially and happily, confident that our in-

vestment in our parish is sound, amazing things can happen! Thank you for all

! FrSmith
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veterans day -11 november 2016
prayer for veterans We ask for blessings on all

those who have served their country in the armed
forces. We ask for healing for the veterans who
have been wounded, in body and soul, in conflicts
around the globe. We pray especially for the
young men and women, in the thousands, who are
coming home with injured bodies and trauma-
tized spirits. Bring solace to them, O Lord; may

best advent ever
prayer for deceased veterans

A w7 flowers $200
sanctuary lamp $20 i~ Donated by Ryan O’Malley & Chelsea Young
Please donate! .S For their wedding that was Saturday,

1 . 5 November 2016

~ bread & wine $20 C. - g music $300
@  Donated by Jean Casey & JM Donated by Anonymous
In memory of Bill & Paul Casey [} -4~ In memory of Isaac Brunnemer




